January 12, 2024

Despite a windchill of -46°C, JAT met for its 11th meeting on Friday, January 12, 2024. The time was mostly spent on two items:

It was noted that many people have already completed the **SRUC survey** that was sent out on January 10th. Thank you if you have completed the survey already. A deadline of January 23rd was set for the survey to be returned. That will give time to collate and review the results prior to the next JAT meeting in early February.

Considerable time was spent planning a **proposed governance structure** and processes for SRUC if amalgamation does proceed. The plan is to present a proposal to the Sunset Board and the Wesley Council for discussion at their upcoming meetings.

Plans for February: At the February meeting, the results of the survey will be reviewed, along with the feedback from the Sunset Board and Wesley Council on the proposed governance structure. The next steps and how quickly amalgamation, if chosen, moves ahead will depend on those results and the feedback.

If you have any questions about the work of JAT, please contact any of us.

Joint Amalgamation Team

Rev. Jim Tenford (Sunset and Wesley) 306-692-0563
Bryan Tudor (S) 306-789-3250
Carol Chernishenko (W) 306-781-5610
Dave Towers (S) Vice-Chair, Sunset Board 306-960-7946

Lenore Bewcyk (W) President, Wesley Council 306 584-3128

Linda Gunningham (W) 306-585-0557 Marina Jeffery (S) 306-530-1109 Nancy McBean (S) 306-584-7662 Pamela Thomas (W) 306-775-1773 Sheila Roske (W) 306-584-9722